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306th Echoes

Dear Mr. Andras:

In recently doing some searching for people who served with this bomb group, I had
requested information on him through the Veterans' Administration, only to learn
that he had died 30 September 1944.

As he was transferred from the 306th at the time he was injured, 31 December 1943,
I had not located any further information about him.

Can you tell me as to where he died, and anything else you know of about the injur-
ies which he received. In the history of the 306th which I wrote and published about
five years ago, I state that he suffered a fractured skull in a crash landing near
Stevenage, England. But that is the extent of my knowledge about him.

I would therefore appreciate any further information which you might be able to give
me. I do not presently have in my possession the crew interrogation form from that
date, which might be more revealing, but I am enclosing a copy of the squadron his-
tory for that day, which tells very little,

Your letter was addressed to you by the VA, and I do not have your address, so am
dependent-on you to contact me for any further exchange of information.

Sincerelyfyours,

Tl

%pég 11 A. Strong

ALWAYS FIRST, FIRST OVER GERMANY
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